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PIKES PEAK PARALEGALS
Maddie Vines, Program Director
111 South Tejon Street, Suite 700
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

 719/387-6768 (Work)

August 28, 2009
Joe Arellano 
Via Electronic Mail: johamr@comcast.net

Arellano Investigations, Inc.

804 S. Blakeland Drive 

Pueblo West, CO 81007
Re:
August 19, 2009, Private Investigations
Dear Mr. Arellano:


Thank you for speaking to the Pikes Peak Paralegals members and guests on Private Investigations/The Role of a Private Investigator.  Your presentation and discussion was well received and provided us all with some valuable information.    I have received many compliments on how informative and entertaining the presentation was.  I have already been asked to invite you back to speak around the same time next year on the same topic.


Thanks again, Joe, for your willingness to share your knowledge and expertise with the paralegals and legal professionals in our community.







Sincerely,







Maddie Vines 







Paralegal

